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10th February 2020 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Reward Visit to Manor House Forest School 

We have been lucky enough to continue our amazing relationship with Manor House Forest 

School and have been able to secure a reward visit for our hardworking Game Zone Monitors 

on Thursday 27th February 2020. If you are interested to know more about Manor House here is 

the link to their website - https://www.manorhouseforestschool.co.uk/. 

The children will take part in activities such as bug hunting, scavenger hunts, tree climbing, den 

building, working with tools, exploring animal homes and habitats, identifying flora and fauna, the 

fire circle and outdoor cooking tree identification and so much more.  

Please complete the following and return to the school office by Monday 24th February 2020 

1) The permission slip at the bottom of this letter (which is for school records), 

2) The Manor House Consent form (attached to this letter, which has to be given to them 

during the session). 

Should you agree to your child attending this Forest School session then they will need to bring 

to school on the day: 

 a change of clothing suitable for the outdoors and the type of activities mentioned above. 

(There is a Clothing Checklist attached to this letter for your information),  

 a re-useable water bottle. 

 

Mrs Grier and Mrs Barlow will take children to the Forest School, in our school mini bus. They 

will leave school at 1pm and return at 4.00pm, where you will be able to collect your child from 

the front gate. As this is funded by the school, this great opportunity comes at no additional cost 

to yourselves. If you have any questions or queries then please do not hesitate to contact us.  

 

Kind regards 

Annie Knoupe 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

Manor House Quex Park Reward Trip – Please return to the office by 24th February 2020  

I agree/do not agree (please delete) to my child………………………….Class……… 

taking part in the reward outing to Quex Park Forest School on Thursday 27th February 2020. 

 

I agree to my son/daughter receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, medical 

or surgical treatment including anaesthetic or blood transfusion, as considered necessary by the 

medical authorities present (please contact the school if you require further information or 

explanation).  
 

Signed ……………………………………………….     Date …………………………. 

 

Emergency Contact No. on the day ………………………….………………………… 

https://www.manorhouseforestschool.co.uk/

